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2023 -2025 Term
The 20™ Parent-Teacher

Association

Chairman :

Ms Zhou Xiu Ling

Vice Chairman
and Promotion-in-charge :

Ms Zhong Hai Yan

Second Vice Chairman :

Mr Ng Ka Wo

Third Vice Chairman
and General Affairs :

Ms Liu Mei Ying

Fourth Vice Chairman
and Recreation :
Ms Yang Ya Chun

Mr Kwok Wai Pong

Secretary :
Ms Zhang Jian Li

Ms Wong Wing Yee

Treasurer -
Ms Leung Yuen Yee
Mr Chan Man Chi

Consultant -
Dr Chan Yuet Ping

Ms Lee Ka Ying

28 Yeung Tsing Road,
Tuen Mun, N.T.,Hong Kong.
Tel.: (852) 24611555

Fax: (852) 24646161
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23-25/PTA009
Environmentally friendly Second-Hand Book Sale

Dear Sir/Madam,

The current academic year is coming to an end. In order to alleviate parents' financial
burden of purchasing new textbooks for the upcoming year and promote
environmental conservation, the Parent-Teacher Association has organized a

second-hand book buying and selling event.

Details of the sale are as follows:

Category Date Time Location
Selling of Books 10 July (Wednesday) | 12:45 PM to 1:45 PM Theatre
Buying of Books 15 July (Monday) 12:45 PM to 2:45 PM Theatre

This book sale only accepts textbooks that will be used in the next academic year.
Workbooks or supplementary exercises will not be accepted. Students who wish to
sell their old textbooks should first price each book and ensure that the textbooks are
complete without any missing pages. Please bring the books back to the school on
the designated dates. The Parent-Teacher Association only provides the buying and

selling platform and will not participate in any bargaining or pricing.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr Ng Ka Wo or Miss Wong Wing Yee
via 2461 1555.

Yours faithfully,
Zhou Xiu Ling

Chairman of the Parent-teacher Association




